
 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 
 
 
 
As you may be aware works are due to commence to land adjacent to the Hospital approach on 
July 24th, the works are on behalf of Countryside Developments and are to include a road widening 
scheme North of the existing carriage-way. Works are expected to last 16 weeks and will include 
major gas and water diversions. 
 
It is envisaged that for certain periods, traffic lights will be required so as to provide a safe working 
zone, protecting our workforce from the live traffic. The current dates for these lights will be 
September 27th through to November 10th, Monday to Friday. This will inevitably cause a certain 
amount of disruption for journeys that involve the use of the approach road and we respectfully 
request that an alternative route(s) be used if possible. The lights will be erected in off-peak hours 
so as to minimise disruption during work / school journeys, between the hours of 9.00am and 
3.00pm. 
 
The traffic management proposals will be available to view on the County Council website and 
details will also be available with the on-site team. At present no total road closures are envisaged 
for these works, only temporary lane closures within the hours stated. 
 
Whilst we appreciate that the up and coming works will cause an element of disruption, they are 
necessary, and it is our intention to complete these works as quickly and as efficiently as possible. 
 
 
Should you have any further queries then please do not hesitate to contact our site team for further 
details. These being 
 
Russell Lomax – Site agent 07770 315343 
 
Richard Pelling – Project Manager 07785 266752 
 
 
 
 
Assuring you of our best intentions at all times 
 
 
Richard Pelling 
Project Manager 
 
Breheny Civil engineering 
 
 
 
 


